
Why should anyone pay £20 to defend against an unsubstantiated accusation based solely 
on IP evidence which has already been discredited? Given that IP cannot possibly identify 
the infirnger, how can any CIR sent out possibly meet the requirement that the 
accountholder can reasonably be suspected of either performing the act or permitting 
another to do so? Is this not the approach of ACS Law which saw it's principle banned from 
practice for two years? 


